Board Summary
Special Board Meeting
August 19, 2015
8:00 am

At the June Board Meeting, the Board authorized acceptance of the conveyance of property along East
28" Street east of Grove Avenue from the City of Lorain. The Special Meeting is required, in order to,
now convey the property to the United States Steel Corporation so that an electric substation can be
constructed on the site.

Resolution prepared




